
 

 
Good evening Glen of Pacific Residents, 

 

Please be advised that beginning tomorrow, March 9, 2022, you will see Regency onsite with a 

contractor looking at all the lattices in preparation for the lattice project. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact us by phone at (831) 647-

2442 or via email at lcunningham@regencymg.com  

  

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

Liane Cunningham, CCAM 

Certified Community Association Manager 

Regency Management Group 

24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 

Monterey, CA 93940 

PH: 831-647-2442 

Fax: 831-647-2441 

Email: lcunningham@regencymg.com 

 

mailto:lcunningham@regencymg.com
tel:831-647-2442
tel:831-647-2441
mailto:lcunningham@regencymg.com

